SUPERINTENDENT OF PUBLIC INSTRUCTION

DR. TERRY BERGESON OLD CAPITOL BUILDING » PO BOX 47200 » OLYMPIA WA 98504-7200 « http//www.k12.wa.us

March 7, 2002

I oscih Curtis Morrison

‘RE:  Certificate No. 343092C
OPP No. D00-02-029

Dear Mr. Morrison:

Your educational certificate has now lapsed. Therefore, this office no longer has Junsdlcuon and
we are dismissing your case without prejudice. An order to that effect is enclosed.

;} Should you seek recertification in Washington, you must establish the good moral character and
personal fitness required to hold certification as defined in the Washington Administrative Code
(WAC). The burden of proof, which rests upon you, is at the clear and convincing level. If you

should re-apply, this investigation will be re-opened as part of the determination as to whether
" you can meet your burden of proof.

If you have any questions concerning this process, please call Charles Schreck, Lead Investigator,
Office of Professional Practices at (360) 725-6136.

Sincerely,

Michael L. Bigelo

Associate Superintendent
Budget and School Business Services
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Enclosure: OSPI Notice of Complaint Dismissal
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